

David Ward Ward Personnel Ltd. Unit 4 Portside Marina Commercial Park Centre Park Road Cork

52 - 55 Lower Camden Street
Dublin 2, Ireland
tel: +353 1 417 7777
fax: +353 1 475 7362
email: info@concern.net

all: Info@concern.net

November 28th, 2018

Dear David,

On behalf of Concern Worldwide, I would like to thank Ward Personnel for your extremely generous donation of €3,000 to Concern's 2018 Gift of Hope appeal, which we received on November 26th 2018. Your donation will make a lasting difference to some of the world's poorest people. Thank you for choosing to support Concern's work and giving a Gift of Hope to those who need it most.

2018 is a notable year for Concern Worldwide, as we mark 50 years of tackling extreme poverty. For 50 years, Concern's singular focus has been to make lasting improvements in the lives of the extreme poor in some of the most challenging regions of the world. The proof of that ambitious work can be seen in thousands of communities and families around the world. In everyday stories of transformation. In reduced suffering, improved food security, smarter food production, thriving livelihoods, healthier babies and children going to school.

However, our work is not yet done as hunger and poverty continue to devastate lives in the developing world. Concern continues to respond, and is engaged in long term development in 27 of the world's poorest countries. Your generous donation will ensure that Concern is able to continue giving people the vital resources they need to survive, and, in the longer term, help them rebuild their lives.

If you have any questions about our work, please feel free to contact me. Thank you once again for Ward Personnel's continued support of Concern.

Yours sincerely,

Jillian Warner

Corporate and Major Donor Executive

jillian.warner@concern.net

Phone 01 479 1301